
Dear Sisters, 
Happy International Day at Hanazono 
cho! 

                                                    
 
We had a guest, Mr. Collins, son of our CND friend                       
from Kumbo, Cameroon!  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Mr. Collins showed us pictures of 

their self-sustainable community in 
Kumbo. 
We were very impressed with the 
difference between their economic 
system and ours and his presentation 
gave us a sense of internationality. 


